
Military Outreach Participates in New Jersey PMI Chapter Workshop and Needs Your Help  
 
On Thursday, September 30, PMI Great Lakes Chapter Military Outreach completed a three-
section workshop for veterans in partnership with our colleagues PMI’s New Jersey chapter. 
The workshops were run over four weeks and consisted of three, two-hour sessions, all 
focusing on helping veterans become more empowered in their career pursuits. Approximately 
20 students registered and attended. Overall, they felt it was a very positive experience. 
 
Unfortunately, we did not have participation from the Great Lakes chapter. If held again, PMIGL 
will promote the workshop more in advance to our members.  
 
Our Military Outreach team will continue to support their Career Fair program by participating 
in a panel on Friday. October 22. There is also an opportunity to collaborate with the New 
Jersey chapter and possibly open it up to other chapters across the country through the PMI 
Military Liaison Organization.  
 
We need your help. Are you a veteran? Are you on active duty? Do you want to support 
veterans and active duty service members in enhancing their careers? Then the Great Lakes 
Chapter Military Outreach Committee wants to talk to you! 
Join us in building a new outreach program to help provide important resources for our nation’s 
warriors. Project Management is a great career path for our service members and veterans, and 
they need YOUR expertise to assist them. 
 
Areas where you can contribute: 

 PMP® Application Workshops 
 Peer Mentoring 
 Tabling at Military-specific career or education activities 
 Career Advising 
 Networking 

 
If you have any questions, contact Mike Callahan at director.militaryoutreach@pmiglc.net or 
Scott Vincent at manager.militaryoutreach@pmiglc.org with the GLC Military Outreach team.  


